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November 2nd, 2024 

Re: Steven Dick, MD 

 

Dear ASPN Awards Committee Members, 

 

 

I am Tahagod Mohamed, a Pediatric Nephrologist at Nationwide Children’s Hospital (NCH) and an Assistant 

Professor at the Ohio State University College of Medicine. I am pleased to write this letter in support of Dr. 

Steven Dick, a second-year Pediatric Resident at NCH, who has shown exceptional dedication to his work and a 

strong interest in Pediatric Nephrology. 

 

Dr. Dick has been working closely with me on a research project aimed at improving the recognition and risk 

stratification of neonatal acute kidney injury. His commitment and enthusiasm for the project have been 

outstanding. He is preparing to present his research findings and data at the PAS 2025 Conference, a testament to 

his dedication and hard work.  

 

Dr. Dick is also applying for the ASPN Trainee Research Award. This award is a prestigious honor for those in 

our field and given Dr. Dick's passion and commitment to Pediatric Nephrology, I strongly support his application 

for this award. His enthusiasm for our field and his dedication to improving patient outcomes are truly 

commendable. 

 

Should you require any further information or have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

 

 

 

All the best, 

 
Tahagod Mohamed 
 

Tahagod Mohamed, MD 

Assistant Professor of Pediatrics 

Pediatric Nephrologist 

The Ohio State University College of Medicine 

Nationwide Children’s Hospital 

Address: 700 Children’s Dr, Columbus, OH, USA 

Phone: 614-722-4360 

 

 

                                
 

 


